
VERMONT ARCHAEOLOGICAL
SOCIETY

April 2013

 

The Vermont Archaeological Society
Electronic Newsletter

Greetings! 

Vermont Archaeological Society  
Spring Meeting

O'Brien Community Center
32 Malletts Bay Road

Winooski, VT
Saturday May 4 2013

9:00 am - 3:00 pm
 
9:00 am  

Registration and Coffee
 
9:30 am  

Welcome
 
9:45 am  

A VAS Site Discovery Transforms Vermont Archaeology: The
Beginnings of Modern Vermont Archaeology at the Winooski Site

Giovanna Peebles, Vermont State Archaeologist
 
10:30 am  

Working on a Seminal Site in Vermont: a View from the Trenches
Louise Basa

 
11:00 am  

Another View from the Trenches
Frank Cowan

 
11:30 am  

Issue: V-5

The date in the previous
newsletter was incorrect. The

Spring Meeting will be held on
Saturday, May 4th.
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The Unrealized Periphery: An Investigation of the Native Americans of
the Early and Middle Woodland Periods in Vermont and Beyond

Francis Robinson IV, UVM CAP
 
12:15 pm  

Lunch
Catered by Fresh Food "An Enterprise of Vermont Works For
Women"

 
1.00 pm  

Research and Training: UVM Field Schools at the Winooski and McNeil
Sites

John Crock, Director, UVM CAP
 
1:45 pm  

Beyond the Winooski Site: Native American Occupation at Winooski
Falls

Scott Dillon, Vermont Division for Historic Preservation
 
2:30 pm  

A Visit to the Winooski Site
 
 

Cost (includes lunch):  
Members $20.00

Non-members $25.00
 

Prepayment is not required.  
Pre-registration by April 27th is necessary to secure lunch.

To Pre-register contact:
 

Georgeana Little
rgtle@stoweaccess.com or 802/644-5675

 
Members in good standing should be receiving an agenda in the mail this

week. If you believe your membership is current and you do not receive the
agenda please contact Georgeana Little (see contact information above) to

verify your address. 
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